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Philipsburg, April 7, 2017
Dear Chairperson:
| hereby submit to you questions directed to the Minister of Finance, Mr.Richard Gibson

regarding the “ the annual accounts of government entities” and kindly request that these be
forwarded.

Respectfull 7

Sarah A. Wescot-Williams
Member of Parliament of Sint Maarten

Wilhelminastraat # 1, Philipsburg, Sint Maarten
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Parliament of Sint Maarten

Staten van Sint Maarten

Minister of Finance
The Honorable Mr. R. Gibson, Sr.

Philipsburg, April 7, 2017
Dear Minister Gibson:

Pursuant to the letter from the CFT dated September 22, 2016, regarding the annual
accounts 2015 of government entities, | kindly request that you inform me:

-If and in how far the submission of annual accounts by government entities has improved
over the past six (6) months?

-What is the status now? Kindly provide parliament with the latest accounts of these entities,
if not yet done.

-Of government’s plan to tackle the late submission where such occurs.

Wilhelminastraat # 1, Philipsburg, Sint Maarten
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